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Ref. No :- BBPSMN/22-23/23 Date: 11/07/2022 

 
Dear Parent 

“When we plant trees, we plant the seeds of Peace and Hope.” 

Every year Bal Bharati Public School, Manesar, takes the initiative to observe an Environment Week 

in order to celebrate the onset of monsoon season. It is a pleasure for us to share with you all that 

this year, too, we are privileged   to take up this programme under the robust guidance of Colonel 

Gulati and Mr. H.C. Sharma.  

With an aim to involve and sensitise our students towards the importance of tree plantation for a 

greener and healthier Earth, we expect all the students of Class VII & VIII to actively participate in 

the ‘Tree Plantation Drive’ in the surrounding vicinity of the school. The programme has been 

scheduled on 18th and 19th   for Class VIII and 20th & 21st for Class VII from 7.30 am -8.30 am. 

Teachers will be accompanying the students to have a smooth conduction of the programme. 

Normal classes will follow after the completion of the programme. 

You are requested to provide your consent so that your ward can successfully participate in the 

programme. 

Let’s protect the planet and go green to save our environment. 

 

Thanks and Regards 

  

 

 

 

Ms. Akanksha S. Setia     Mr.Harsh Kumar 

 (Vice Principal)                                    (Principal) 
 


